
From: KUNAL KANANI  

Sent: October 14, 2020 9:17 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Files RHOPA-17-039 and ZAC-17-082 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This comment is in response to the Notice of Public Meeting of the Planning Committee regarding the plan 
amendment and zoning by-law amendment of the subject property 8475 English Church Road East, 
Glanbrook.   
 
As a resident of English Church Road, I am opposed to such a plan to create 2 new residential lots.  I value the 
quiet open space and country living on English Church Road, and don't want to have that ruined by further 
development.  I have spoken to the owner of the land across the street from the proposed lots (currently 
farmland), and they have expressed that if these amendments are passed, they will also try to sever much of 
their land for residential development.   I don't want to see a residential subdivision across the street!  To me, 
further development will only degrade the quality of life on this beautiful quiet road, so I am strongly opposed to 
these changes. 
 
Thank You. 
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